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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are writing to invite you to our Nativity performance on Friday 15th December 2023 at 

2.15pm in the Key Stage 2 hall. 

 

Your child will come home with 2 tickets for the performance. Due to limited capacity in the 

hall please can we ask only those with tickets sit on the allocated seating. If you would like 

more than 2 people to attend the show, extra adults are welcome to stand at the back of the 

hall, but there will not be enough seats for more than 2 people per family. 

 

The Nativity will still take place at 2.15pm until 2:45pm on the 15th of December. Please arrive 

a few minutes early to take your seats in the Key Stage 2 Hall. Entry and exit will be via the 

hall door in the car park ONLY. After the performance the PTA will be selling refreshments. 

You are then welcome to collect your child as normal. 

 

You are welcome to take photos during the performance, however, please ensure only your 

own child is photographed.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Mrs McCrum and Miss Rowe 
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